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Conversations Around the Fire’ Turns to
Insurance Strategies for Resilient Rebuilding

KRCB North Bay Public Radio

Yesterday, we heard a presentation from “Conversations Around the Fire” – an initiative hoping to guide
local residents to greener, safer and more just ideas about rebuilding our community. One speaker at the
conversation Monday night represented a group that helps answer questions about insurance, advocating
for those seeking fair treatment.
United Policyholders is a nonprofit, formed after the Oakland Hills Fires of 1991. KRCB News Director
Steve Mencher has more.
Listen here:
http://radio.krcb.org/post/conversations-around-fire-turns-insurance-strategies-resilient-rebuilding#strea
m/0
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